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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Monday, March 01. 2010 3:24 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum /--- j ^ 

Date: 3/1/2010 ^ 

Re: Terry Ridenbaugh 
1271 Stuart NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

Docketing CaseNo.: 09-580-EL-EEC 

Notes: 
I am addressing this comment to you as our watchman and guardian for the citizens of Ohio. I have been 
following the fluorescent light bulb fiasco that First Energy was proposing last fall. Ia?Tm not sure what 
Einstein dreamed up the sale of $3 fluorescent bulbs for $21 as a deal to its customers, but in any case, I thank 
you for stopping the madness. I read First Energy is asking you to allow them to pass along any costs they have 
incurred associated with this debacle to the citizens, their customers. I ask you be our ombudsman and deny this 
request and remind them in the business world that they should be held accountable for the cost of their poor 
ideas and not try to harm the captive citizens of northeast Ohio. We the citizens of Ohio are stuck in an 
economic climate that needs good leadership fi*om our politicians as well as our CEOs, not more bail-outs and 
increased utility costs. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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